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THACS - Tewin Horticultural Arts & Crafts Society 

 

Spring Show - CANCELLED  

The THACS Spring Show was to have been held in Tewin Memorial Hall on Saturday 4th 
April.  However, in view of the increasing impact of the coronavirus and the high level of 
public concern about it, the committee took the difficult decision to cancel this event.  

If you had intended to enter something into the show and had already started work on your 
exhibits, then be assured that your work will not have been wasted. We intend to carry 
forward all of the show classes for adults (Flower Arranging, Horticulture, Arts & Crafts, 
Photography, Culinary) to the Spring Show 2021.   

Annual General Meeting - CANCELLED  

The THACS AGM was to have been held on Monday 23rd March, but that event was 
cancelled. All members will receive an explanation of how the committee intends to deal 
with the implications of the cancellation.  
 

Forthcoming Events 

At the time of writing, all of the other planned events are still going ahead. These include 
the Tewin Open Gardens on Sunday 17th May and the Autumn Show on Saturday 5th 
September.  
 

 


